
BOMA holds Holiday Party at Caryle on the Green
December 26, 2010 - Long Island

BOMA LI celebrated their Annual Holiday Party recently at Caryle on the Green. The night was
spent mingling with old friends, business acquaintances and networking of members meeting
several new faces. 
BOMA LI would like to wish everyone a wonderful Holiday Season. Health, Happiness & prosperous
New Year to all! 
To find out more about BOMA or see more photos from the event, visit their website,
http://www.BOMALI.org.

New York Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540


